
 

 

 

C26 (2024-25)                                                                                          Date: 26/11/2024 

To, 

Pre-Primary Parents 

Ref: Field Trip to the Reliance Supermarket 

Dear Parents, 

Experiential learning plays a crucial role in a child's learning process. At SVM, we 

always aim to provide hands-on experience to help our learners connect the concepts 

taught in the classroom with real-world scenarios.  

 

We are excited to announce that a field trip to Reliance Supermarket has been 

scheduled for Wednesday, 27th November 2024.  

 

This trip is an integral part of our teaching-learning process and will provide a unique 

opportunity for our students to gain hands-on experience in healthy eating habits, food 

labelling and packaging and making informed choices when buying groceries.  

We kindly request that all students come dressed in uniform for the trip.  

Please note that the field trip is scheduled within school hours and there will be no 

changes to the school and bus timings. 

 

Yours’ Truly  

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal  

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir 

 

 


